2600 Fair Oaks Avenue
Sacramento, CA 95738

March 15, 2005 

Mr. Harry Lin

Human Relations Manager

Arrow Industries, Inc.

1414 Tularcitos Road

Milpitas, CA 95035

Dear Mr. Lin:

    Thank you for giving me the opportunity to interview for the position of associate sales representative with your company. I enjoyed meeting you and the interview was very Informative.

The interview confirmed my opinion that I would very much like to work for your company and that I have the marketing knowledge and skills required for the position 
824 Leeward Street
Mandeville, LA 70470

June 26, 2005
Mr. Michael Woodrum
Director of Personnel

Capital Nursery

428 Cedar Avenue

Mandeville, LA 70470

Dear Mr. Woodrum:

I will be leaving my job at Capital Nursery on May 11, 2005. I have taken a job as a police officer with the Shreveport Police Department. The date I must report to work is May 19, 2005. During the next week I will be happy to train the person who will fill my job.

Thanks to my job at Capital Nursery I have learned new and useful planting skills. Your gardening training program has been very helpful.

I have enjoyed working for Capital Nursery. I will always remember the good people with whom I have worked

Sincerely,

Olivia Maxwell   

